
Minutes 
Faculty Meeting 
Oct. 19, 2011 
 
Dean Wright called the meeting to order at 11:45. 
 
College Strategic Plan 
 
Wright displayed the College’s Strategic Plan and said that the plan now 
incorporated all of the feedback from the Kick-Off faculty meeting as well as the 
subsequent faculty luncheons.  He noted that he, Hon, and Quenta Vettel had 
made final edits to the document.  He asked for a motion to approve, which was 
granted.  Chance asked for clarification about whether this was still considered a 
draft document.  Wright noted that it was because the plan will be regularly 
reviewed and revised as needed.  There was no further discussion and the motion 
was approved unanimously.  He said that the document will be posted on MyCJC 
and reminded everyone that the next step is departmental discussion about 
objectives and timelines for each of the college-level goals.  These objectives and 
timelines will be incorporated into the document by the end of spring semester. 
 
Updates on the ACEJMC Self-Study 
 
Hon said that she had made all of the edits suggested by the members of the 
Faculty Senate and other faculty who sent her suggestions and comments.  She 
reminded the faculty that Oct. 22 at noon was the deadline for any final edits since 
a hard copy (with electronic attachments) was due to ACEJMC Oct. 31.  She 
thanked all of the faculty who provided suggestions and comments.  She noted that 
she was very grateful to all of the administrators and staff who gave their time 
generously and met numerous deadlines.  
 
The meeting was adjourned for lunch at 12:05. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Amy Belanger     
 
    


